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DEDICATION '75
DEDICATION OF APPRECIATION TO ZELLIE L. WILLIAMS

Mr. Zellie L. Williams came to Camden Military Academy in June 1958 as superin-
tendent of maintenance. He has held that position until his retirement in October
1974.
During his long and faithful service he never found any task too great to be underta-
ken or too small to deserve his attention. He consistently put his obligation to the
Academy before any personal consideration.
His outstanding character and integrity have caused him to be held in high esteem
by all who know him; and his unselfishness, kindness, and consideration for others
have endeared him to all.
With deep appreciation for his long and faithful service to this institution, we dedicate
this annual and with it our wishes for a long and satisfying retirement.
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